
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
DATE:  April 1, 2025 

PUBLISH BY: April 14, 2025 

TO:   Holdrege Daily Citizen 
    
 

FROM:  Nicole Simeon 
Administrative Secretary 

 

Please forward Proof of Publication for the following Notice: 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Tri-Basin Natural Resources District Board of Directors will hold a Board 
of Directors meeting at 1:30 p.m. on Wednesday, April 16, 2025, at Tri-Basin Natural Resources District, 
1723 Burlington St., Holdrege, NE. The agenda is available for public inspection during normal business 
hours at the Tri-Basin NRD Office, 1723 Burlington Street, Holdrege, Nebraska, and (877) 995-6688.  
Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services necessary for participation by 
contacting the district office at the phone number and address listed above, at least two days in 
advance of the meeting. 
 
About Tri-Basin Natural Resources District  

The Tri-Basin Natural Resources District (NRD) protects lives, property, and the future of Gosper, Phelps, 
and Kearney counties through stewardship, management, and education programs — ranging from 
tree planting to groundwater quality and quantity monitoring, from irrigation management to outdoor 
recreation. Activities and projects of Tri-Basin NRD are reviewed and approved by a locally elected 
board of directors. Tri-Basin NRD is one of 23 Natural Resources Districts across Nebraska. For more 
information, visit tribasinnrd.org or call 308.995.6688. 

# # # 

 

Tri-Basin NRD 
1723 Burlington Street 
Holdrege, NE  68949 

Phone:  (308) 995-6688              
Fax:  (308) 995-6992                

Email:  tribasin@tribasinnrd.org 


	FROM:  Nicole Simeon

